Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION LETTER NOV 26 20%
No. |11 , s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, CID
Education Program Supervisors
Elementary School District Science Coordinators
Junior and Senior Science Coordinators
Science Department Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that a meeting for Science Coaches will be
held on December 2, 2024, at 2:00 PM at the 3rd Floor Conference Room, Schools
Division Office-Bataan, Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan. This meeting aims to
prepare for the Schools Division of Bataan's participation in the International Science
Olympiad of Southeast Asia (ISOCEA) - International Round, scheduled on December
20-24, 2024, in Chiang Mai, Thailand.

All coaches are required to secure a Travel Order duly signed by their respective
School Heads prior to the meeting.

Please be guided accordingly.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

FOR THE SCHOOLS DI::SION.SUPERINTENDENT
MILAGROS M. PENAFLOR, Ph.D.

Zhief Education Supervisor-CID
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